
Important message!

2021 18 July

Flight HY 301/302 on the route Tashkent-Tel Aviv-Tashkent, scheduled for July 19,
2021, has been canceled. 

This flight was canceled due to the inclusion of Uzbekistan in the list of countries
where flights to Israeli citizens are prohibited. 

Uzbekistan Airways JSC apologizes for any inconvenience caused. 

Information service of Uzbekistan Airways JSC.

 


